
 

 

 

April 10, 2020 

 

Notice of Board Meeting Cancellation 

 

The Board of Trustees of the Green Hills Public Library District  

has cancelled the April 20, 2020 meeting.   

 

The Board will next meet on Monday, May 18, 2020 at 5:30 PM.  

The meeting will be held at the Green Hills Public Library District,  

10331 S. Interlochen Drive, Palos Hills, IL 60465. 


